
Request for Funding: Anti-Bullying 

Workshops 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position/Title] at 

[Your Organization]. We are dedicated to fostering a safe and supportive environment for all 

students, and we believe that our upcoming anti-bullying workshops will be a significant step 

toward achieving this goal. 

Bullying remains a pervasive issue in our communities, impacting countless children and 

adolescents. Our workshops aim to educate students, parents, and educators about the effects of 

bullying and equip them with the tools necessary to combat it through dialogue, empathy, and 

proactive strategies. 

To bring these workshops to fruition, we are seeking funding support of [specific amount] to 

cover materials, venue costs, and expert facilitators. Your contribution would not only help us 

reach our target audience but also demonstrate your commitment to promoting kindness, respect, 

and inclusivity within our community. 

We would be honored to discuss this opportunity further and explore ways to collaborate toward 

creating a positive impact. Thank you for considering our request. I look forward to your positive 

response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


